
The Stickney Bank 
  
	
  
	
  

 The Stickney branch of the Midland 

Bank was situated in what was Bett's old butchers shop on the opposite side of 

the Main Road  to the Rising Sun public house. It was opened for business in 

1959 and a branch directory of the time  lists its address as  just  “Main Road 

Stickney  PE22 8AA”. 

	
  

  It was established as a sub-office of the Spilsby branch but it was only 

ever opened on Fridays from Ten o'clock  in the morning, until half past Twelve. 

The Bank Manager was Mr James Braybrooks who at the time was living in the 

village. When Mr Harold Johnson became the new Bank Manager at the Midland  

in Spilsby the Stickney branch was closed down within six months of his 

appointment. 
	
  

 The office finally closed its doors on 31 October 1975 and all the business 

from Stickney would have been transferred to the Spilsby Bank. The empty 

premises  that are  joined to Oxford House  became an Antiques shop afterwards. 

	
  


